Grand Masters Dragon Boat Club
Minutes for Month of August 2020

Again, the Coronavirus is preventing the board to meet in person, so our minutes this month is the President’s Report from Cheryl Moran.
The Club is getting close to go back out on the water and it is important all our members read through the Protocol and understand it contents.
It is amazing the amount of work that has been done to get everything line up to go back out with our boats.
A great big thank you to everyone.

A copy of the Presidents report is attached.
Respectfully Submitted
Elly Olesen
Secretary GMDBC

 

